
A WORD OF GRATITUDE FROM NIVEDHA'S PARENTS  

 

 

     

 R. Nivedha - XII A 

 

With immense pleasure and utmost joy, I am happy to inform our beloved Principal 

and staff that my daughter R. Nivedha ( XII-A, 2016-17) has joined Kilpauk Medical 

College, Chennai based on her NEET Mark. 

My daughter has been admitted to this Medical College only with the sheer support 

of this esteemed institution which is run for the just cause of imparting good quality 

education to all class of society without any prejudice and pride. 

I thank everyone of our institution who has helped my daughter to achieve her 

dream.. 

Thank You 

 

Yours truly, 

Raja.M.C 

 

 

 

 


